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June, 2023
Dear Prospective Players and Parents,

I welcome you to CCBC Essex Men’s Soccer. This year we want to win the NJCAA championship, and in order to do so, we need to prepare. We will have a few fitness tests on the first day to assess how well prepared each of you are. One of the tests will be a 2-mile run and your goal should be 12 minutes. I expect a high number of quality players to be on the preseason roster. In order to make the regular season roster, you need to show the coaching staff you are ready to play at the collegiate level both physically and mentally. Attached is a workout schedule you should try to follow.
We also need to prepare for the most important aspect of your Essex experience, the classroom. By this time, incoming freshman should have applied to school, and talked with our academic advisor, Janice Alonzo, to determine if you need to take placement tests in English and Math prior to registering for classes. If you have not completed these tasks, please do so immediately. Registering before July 1, almost guarantees selection of classes.

Transfer and second year players need at least 24 credits and a 2.0 GPA. Remember when scheduling your classes, you must be finished with classes by 3:00 p.m. each day. We will train daily from 4:00 - 6:00 during the season. There is no excuse for lateness or missing a practice. If you need any assistance, feel free to contact me. 
Finally, there are several informational sheets that need to be filled out and returned on the first day of practice, Sunday, August 6th in the Athletics and Wellness Center (Gym) at 7pm.
Physicals are due on the first day of practice. You may have your personal doctor complete your physical (forms in Athletics Office or on the ccbcmd.edu website). If you do not have your physical completed by the first day of practice, it will affect your chances of making this team. No student athlete will be allowed to participate without his completed physical.

On the first day of practice, you should have with you the following forms:

* High School Transcript with Graduation Date and Official Signature on it
* Physical
* Any other official college transcripts (if you are a transfer)
If you are a returning player, you do not need to bring another High School Transcript.

I hope everyone has a good summer and is working hard to be in top shape for August 6th. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thank You,

Joe Fiedler

CCBC Essex Men’s Head Soccer Coach

443-695-0727 cell

443-840-1187 office

jfiedler@ccbcmd.edu
